
 

 
Community Leadership Program 

South Gippsland Shire Council’s Community Leadership Program participants were delighted to 
finally be able to meet face-to-face.  

The program, that was launched online in late October, is designed to equip its participants with 
the leadership skills they need to effectively collaborate and work with other people and 
organisations, strengthen their leadership capability, manage conflict, delegate and meet 
objectives.  

At their first in person meeting, the group went through a “Getting to Know South Gippsland” 
session, heard South Gippsland Shire Council’s Chief Executive Officer Kerryn Ellis’ leadership 
journey and explored the values of leadership with external facilitator Kate Buxton. 

The next session will explore emotional intelligence in leadership and how to best work and 
communicate with others. 

Quotes attributable to South Gippsland Shire Council’s Chief Executive Officer Kerryn 
Ellis 

South Gippsland Shire Council’s Chief Executive Officer Kerryn Ellis shared her excitement 
about the program’s first face to face session. 

“Being able to meet together and work through the attributes that create great leaders was such 
a refreshing change to online meetings. There was a great deal of engagement and energy in 
the room, and some terrific questions and discussion.” 

Ms. Ellis is confident the program will give participants the skills they need to lead, influence and 
support the development of the local South Gippsland community. 

“It was terrific to see the program doing exactly what it was intended to do, allowing participants 
to develop and use these new skills, that will contribute so much within our community.” 

 
 

PR2606 712/20 
 

For media enquiries, please contact the Communications team on 5662 9200 
South Gippsland Shire Council, 9 Smith St. (Private Bag 4), Leongatha 3953 

communications@southgippsland.vic.gov.au 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au 

mailto:communications@southgippsland.vic.gov.au
http://www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/

